Re: 21 Cumberland Terrace, London NW1 4HP 2022/5589/L Advice from Regent's Park CAAC

Wed 01/03/2023 1:09 PM

To: Jessica McDonnell-Buwalda <Jessica.McDonnell-Buwalda@camden.gov.uk>

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments,
requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used
as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Yes thanks Jessica, that was the CAAC's concern. Thanks for the reassurance. | confirm that our advice is not an
objection. all best Richard

On Wed, 1 Mar 2023 at 13:06, Jessica McDonnell-Buwalda <Jessica.McDonnell-Buwalda@camden.gov.uk> wrote:
Thank you for this Richard,

I'll upload it to our files now and take the comments into consideration.

Regarding the new runs of drainage from the relocated kitchen, it is extremely unlikely that there is historic fabric (timber floor joists) left throughout, as the
property had underfloor heating laid into a concrete screed in the 1950s. Is harm to flooring fabric what the RPCAAC were concerned with?

Regards,
Jess

Jessica McDonnell-Buwalda
Conservation Officer
Regeneration and Planning | Supporting Communities

Telephone: 020 7974 3844
www.camden.gov.uk/conservation-and-listed-buildings
London Borough of Camden, 5PS - Level 2, London N1C 4AG

From:

Sent: 01 March 2023 12:53 PM

To: Jessica McDonnell-Buwalda <Jessica.McDonnell-Buwalda@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: 21 Cumberland Terrace, London NW1 4HP 2022/5589/L Advice from Regent's Park CAAC

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links,
attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about
Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Jessica, I'm really sorry | failed to get this to you on time. It's not an objection, more a comment. Hope you can
upload it to the record. Many thanks, Richard

ADVICE from The Regent’s Park Conservation Area Advisory Committee
12A Manley Street, London NW1 8LT

6 February 2023
21 Cumberland Terrace, London NW1 4HP 2022/5589/L

The RPCAAC acknowledges that the internal plan, within the party walls, is essentially modern. We are concerned about the runs of drainage, including
from the new kitchen. We also regret that there is no plan to retrofit for energy efficiency.

Richard Simpson FSA
Chair

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the
addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy
Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.





